
 
MAINE APPENDIX 

ebm-papst, Inc. (“ebm-papst”) recently concluded its investigation of an incident that involved 
unauthorized access to certain files on its computer systems. Upon identifying the incident, ebm-
papst took steps to secure the systems involved, commenced an investigation, and engaged a 
cybersecurity firm to assist. In connection with that investigation, ebm-papst discovered that an 
unauthorized party accessed and/or acquired certain files from its systems between February 3, 
2022 and February 5, 2022. ebm-papst reviewed the files that may have been involved. On March 
4, 2022, ebm-papst determined that one or more of those files contained personal information of 
two (2) Maine residents, including their names and one or more of the following: Social Security 
number and/or driver's license number. 

On April 6, 2022, ebm-papst is providing written notice via United States Postal Service First 
Class Mail to the Maine residents whose personal information was potentially accessed by an 
unauthorized party, in accordance with ME. Rev. Stat. Tit. 10§1348.1 ebm-papst is offering 
individuals whose Social Security number and/or driver's license number may have been affected, 
a complimentary, two-year membership to credit monitoring and identity theft prevention services 
through Experian, which includes credit monitoring, fraud consultation, and identity theft 
restoration. ebm-papst is also encouraging the affected individuals to remain vigilant by reviewing 
their accounts for unauthorized activity.  

To help prevent a similar incident from occurring in the future, ebm-papst has implemented 
additional security measures to enhance the security of its network and enhanced employee 
training concerning data security. 
 

 

 
1 This notice does not waive ebm-papst, Inc’s objection that Maine lacks personal jurisdiction over it regarding any 
claims related to this incident. 




